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KIDDER TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Short-Term Rental Ordinance Public Workshop Minutes
Thursday June 10, 2021 at 6:00pm
Chairman Tom Bradley called the Short-Term Rental Ordinance Public Workshop of the Kidder Township Board of Supervisors to order at 6:00 P.M. on Thursday June 10, 2021 at the Kidder Township Municipal Building, Lake Harmony, PA.

ROLL CALL: Supervisors Bradley, Berger, Pantages, Gluck and Klotzman were present along with Township Manager Suzanne Brooks, Secretary Tammy McMahon and Solicitor Casey Gillespie.
Chairman Bradley announced that this Special Meeting was advertised in the Times News on June 4, 2021.  
AUDIENCE PARTICIPATION: Many Homeowners and Rental Home Owners.
SHORT TERM RENTAL ORDINANCE DISCUSSION:
Discussion was heard from the audience in regards to Draft #3 of the Short-Term Rental Ordinance.  
Items discussed were the fees. Homeowners also reiterated the need for more enforcement of noise, number of occupants and number of cars on the rental properties.  Fines were another topic that Residents and Rental Owners spoke about, stating that perhaps fines should be given to Renters and not Homeowners and that there should be a “3 strike rule”, indicating that any home (renter or owner) issued 3 violations should be removed from the rental program. Some residents noted that advertising on the internet (VRBO/Air B&B) were not in compliance with our occupancy levels and asked what could be done.  Some full-time residents were concerned with the water usage and the overflowing trash.  
Supervisors did not involve themselves in the discussions, rather they were there to listen to all the complaints and suggestions.
MOTION was made by Mr. Bradley to Adjourn. Motion carried 5-0. The Meeting was adjourned at 7:06 P.M. 

       ______________________________
           Tammy McMahon, Secretary

